
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 2/14/2012 9:36:34 AM
To: sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Disconnection PD?

Sepideh -

Good morning!

I am wondering - is this PD is going out on Thursday? I'd like to speak to you about the seif- 
certification change, which was a surprise to me. Could you give me a call at 415 973-5921?

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0304214
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